
MEMORANDUM  

 

DATE April 30, 2021 

TO State Clearinghouse – Office of Planning and Research 

ADDRESS Sent via email - Mikayla Vaba <mikayla.vaba@opr.ca.gov> 

CONTACT Mikayla Vaba 

FROM Elizabeth Kim, Senior Planner 

SUBJECT Eastside Neighborhood School Notice of Preparation Withdrawal 

PROJECT NUMBER RIV-30 

 
The Notice of Preparation was submitted on behalf of the Riverside Unified School District on April 30, 2021, 
but prior to it being published (while it was showing “Received” status), a recall request was made by the 
submitter from the ceqasubmit.opr.ca.gov portal website. The submitter also emailed 
state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov for it to be recalled.  

Mikayla Vaba from the State Clearinghouse confirmed that the NOP was withdrawn, and that the withdrawal 
request was made prior to the publication.  
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